Debra Thomeson

From: Christine Slaght <christine_slaght@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 12:23 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Molly parks Marie Giesbrecht death investigation

Dear Petersburg Assembly Members,

Please enact a third party independent investigation into the deaths of Ms. Molly Parks and Marie
Giesbrecht, and the Petersburg City Borough's direct involvement. There are key details missing from
the Petersburg Pilot and KFSK news articles that are necessary for the general public and The State of
Alaska to fully understand and address. There seems to be a snowball effect of careless daily decisions
made by the Petersburg Parks and Recreation director of the time that ultimately caused the deaths of
these two young women. More upsettingly, the borough refused discussion with the parents of these
girls further on, suggesting cover-up. Please, give the families of these girls the closure that they
deserve, and bring the responsible party, (the borough) to the justice that is long overdue.

Sincerely,

-Christine Slaght

Sent from my iPhone



